
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
MARYDEL, Delaware – June 21, 2013 - The Delaware City Fire Company in New Castle County, 
Delaware has signed a contract with DPC Emergency Equipment for the construction and delivery 
of a new PL Custom ambulance.  The new B-15 will be built on a 2014 Freightliner M2 chassis.  
 
B-15 
 

• 2014 Freightliner M2 chassis 
• Fuel tank relocated to rear of chassis between frame rails 
• Exhaust relocated to driver’s side of body 
• PL Custom Titan 170” body w/72” headroom 
• Custom size left rear and right rear exterior compartments 
• Double wide streetside CPR seat 
• Zico oxygen bottle lift 
• PL Custom 12-volt electrical system w/Lifetime Warranty 
• Federal Signal E-Q2B electronic siren 
• Powercall DX5200 electronic siren 
• Whelen Super-LED warning light package  
• Whelen 900 Series LED scene lights 
•  (6) Whelen LED dome lights & (4) ROM DuroLumen LED interior lights 
• Glove box holders over curbside entry door 
• Color backup camera system 
• IOTA DSL-30 battery charger 
• Custom lettering and graphics by PL Custom 

 
The unit was sold by Keith Twilley.   
 
A family owned and operated company, DPC Emergency Equipment has continuously served public 
safety personnel in Delaware and Maryland for 23 years.  DPC is an authorized sales and service 
dealer for Rosenbauer, PL Custom, and Wheeled Coach in Delaware and Maryland.  To learn more 
about our company, people, products and services, visit our website at www.dpcemergency.com. 
 
Visit the Delaware City Fire Company online at www.dcfc15.com. 
 
Visit PL Custom Emergency Vehicles online at www.plcustom.com.  


